Ruth O'Reilly _

30 September 2004 16:33
informationcentre_
RE: FAO Jill Hero

Raychel Ferguson inquest (Raychel died in June 2001 and an inquest was held into her death by Mr Leckey)
Dr Geoff Nesbitt, medical director at Altnagelvin Hospital, wrote to the Chjef Medical Officer on May 1
2002, re hyponatraemia in children receiving IV fluids, and stated: "I am interested to know if any ...
guidance was issued by the Department of Health following the death of a child at the Belfast Hospital for
Sick Children which occurred some five years ago and whose death the coroner investigated. I was unaware
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-----Original Message-----

From: informationcentre (NGNS

Sent: 30 September 2004 13:22

T'o: roreilly(ju————

Subject: RE: FAO Jill Heron

Hi Ruth,

[ acknowledge receipt of your query. Unfortunately the Coroner Mt Leckey is on leave until Monday
4/ 174, Having spoken to the coroner office admin staff their records cannot confirm or deny that a fourth

Regards,
Graham Wilson
Information Service

NICtS

----- Original Message-----

From: Ruth O'Reilly [maﬂto:roreﬂly_

Sent: 30 September 2004 12:59

To: informationcentre

Subject: FAO Jill Heron
UTV

Many thanks for your help so far. With any luck this should be the final question about hyponatraemia from
me or Irevor. A doctor at Altnagelvin hospital has claimed that a child died of hyponatraemia in 1997 in the
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RdyalvBeifasi‘: Hospital for Sick Children and that the Belfast coroner held an inquest into that death (Up to
now we understood that the Belfast coroner had only investigated three hyponatraemia deaths: the death of
Adam Strain at the Royal 1n 1995; Raychel Ferguson, who died in 2001 and Lucy Crawford who died in
2000).

Can you confirm that for me?

Ruth O'Reilly
Producer, Insight
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